
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 7/26/2013 4:33:29 PM
To: Poirier, Marcelo (marcelo.poirier@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Re: Lunch: Brian and Marcelo Poirier

Not a problem Marcelo. I can imagine having to deal with that and a baby at home !

Brian K. Cherry
PG&E Company
VP, Regulatory Relations
77 Beale Street
San Francisco, CA. 94105
(415) 973-4977

On Jul 26, 2013, at 4:31 PM, "Poirier, Marcelo" <marcelo.poirier@cpuc.ca.gov> wrote:

> Brian,
>
> I'm sorry to do this, but I am going to have to postpone lunch. Due to a leak from my upstairs neighbor's unit, 
part of my bathroom ceiling collapsed, so I have to deal with contractors on Monday. Apologies. I will work with 
Redacted to set another date.

>
> Regards,
>
> Marcelo
>
> On Jul 25, 2013, at 5:07 PM, "Cherry, Brian K" <BKC7@pge.com> wrote:
>
» Hi Marcelo - confirming your lunch with Brian. Please meet at PUC lobby at noon.
»
» Regards,
»| Redacted |
»
»
» From: Poirier, Marcelo fmailto:marcelo.poirier@.cpuc.ca.govl 
» Sent: Friday, June 14, 2013 1:33 PM 
» jo: | Redacted
» Subject: RE: Lunch with Brian Cherry
»
» 7/29 works.
»
»
»
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»
» PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy.
» To learn more, please visit http://wvvvv.pge.com/about/companv/privacv/customer/
»
» <Lunch: Brian and Marcelo Poirier>
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